
 

  
  

PRESENTATION OF SCHOOL ACTION UPDATE AT NOEL 
ELEMENTARY, PEASE ELEMENTARY AND ZAVALA ELEMENTARY 

 

In February 2024, the recommendation was approved to reestablish Noel Elementary, 
Pease Elementary and Zavala Elementary as K-5 schools bringing families back 
together at their neighborhood schools.  The campus principal at each of these schools 
will provide an update to the Board of Trustees of the impact this decision has made on 
their campuses. 

 

 


